
                                                          
 
 

9th December 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 5 – Swimming 
 

I am very pleased to inform you that Year 5 will be having swimming lessons, led by qualified instructors, in 
Term 3 at Langton Lane Swimming Pool (Simon Langton Boys Grammar School, Canterbury). The dates 
are: 

· Tuesday 7th January 2020 
· Tuesday 14th January 2020 
· Tuesday 21st January 2020 
· Tuesday 28th January 2020 
· Tuesday 4th February 2020 
· Tuesday 11th February 2020 

Children will either be walking or going on the school’s minibus to and from the pool. They will leave just 
after lunch and should return in time for normal collection of 3:00pm. 
 
For swimming children will need to bring: 
 

· A towel 

· Swimming costume for girls (no bikinis or tankinis) 

· Swim shorts for boys (no long shorts) 

· A named waterproof bag 

· Long hair must be tied back   

· Earrings must be removed. 

The cost is £15.00 for the term which can be paid in full, or in weekly instalments of £2.50.  
 
Please log on to your child’s Schoolgateway account to give consent to travel by minibus and to make 
payment.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss AM Middleton 
Headteacher 

Pilgrims’ Way 
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